
Hall Pass With Dr. Campbell is a monthly YouTube series that launched in 2024, providing an

engaging platform to share fun and interesting stories or happenings within Elmhurst District 205.

Designed to support effective communication across the district, the series helps staff, students, and

the broader community stay informed about key topics, initiatives, and achievements.    Each

episode features Dr. Campbell in conversations with district staff and students, creating an open and

accessible space to discuss relevant topics and celebrate accomplishments. By highlighting the

work of instructional coaches, teachers, and students, Hall Pass not only informs but also fosters

stronger connections within the district. The series enhances transparency, allowing the community

to hear firsthand about the innovative work happening in schools and the impact it has on students.  

 One standout episode features Ryan Sloan, a York High School baseball player who was drafted in

the second round of the 2024 MLB Draft. His story exemplifies the districts commitment to student

success, reinforcing the positive outcomes achieved through strong support systems and

educational opportunities.    By providing clear, engaging, and consistent communication, Hall Pass

With Dr. Campbell strengthens relationships between district leadership, staff, and families. The

series helps build a shared sense of pride in Elmhurst D205 by showcasing achievements, fostering

dialogue, and reinforcing the districts commitment to excellence. Whether you're a parent, educator,

or district employee, Hall Pass offers an inviting space to stay connected and celebrate the great

work happening across the district.


